
S T A T E O F O H I O 
O F F I C E O F THE A T T O R N E Y G E N E R A L 

M A R C D A N N , ATTORNEY G E N E R A L 

180 E. Broad St., 9th Fl. 
Columbus, OH 43215 
www.ag.sta tc,oh.u.s 

Jay Coe 
7736 Keller Road 
Mount Vernon, OH 43050 

l^car Mr. Coe: 

February 15, 2008 

Re: Case No. 08-0106-TR-CVF 
(OH3206301217C) 
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As per our telephone conversation of Friday, February 8, 2008, the forfeiture assessed for 
violation of 49 C.F.R. § 395.3(a)(2) was ineorrectly assessed and thus has been waived because 
you were not placed out of service for the violation. Additionally, the forfeiture assessed for 
violation of 49 C.F.R. § 392.9a(a)(l) has been waived because you have obtained the necessary 
interstate operating authority. While all violations reported by the citing officer in the 
drivciVvehicle examination report are valid and will be listed in your SafetyNet record, only the 
out-of"Service violation of 49 C.F.R. § 392a(a)(l) will be included in your history of violations 
for purposes of determining future penalty actions and your safety rating. 

Your agreement to the terms of this letter will eliminate the need for a hearing on these 
violations and will enable the Staff to dismiss this case. Please sign and return the extra copy of 
this letter in the postage-prepaid envelope as soon as possible. Feel free to call me if you have 
any questions. 

Sincerely, 

u. 

Acknowledgement 

a^rce with this letter. 

William L. Wright 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Utilities Section 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 
614.466.4397 (telephone) 
614.644.8764 (fax) 
wiUiam.wright@puc.state.oh.us 
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cc: Jonathan Frye, Transportation Department 

Printed in H o u s e 
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